Interviews with individuals about project
1/17/03 – Interview with Dr. Kathy Wright, Assistant Superintendent of Special Projects – Alvord Unified School District.  In this interview, I talked to Dr. Wright about the project and any unforeseen complications that might arise in its formation.  The meeting was held in her office.  Things that were brought up included transportation, special education/ADA compliance, site development, and curriculum.  She also referred me to Dr. Paul Jessup regarding construction procedures.

1/23/03 – Interview with Dr. Paul Jessup, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services – Alvord Unified School District.  In this interview, Dr. Jessup went through the step by step instructions necessary to construct a high school and receive funding for it.  The exact process that he presented to me is found in the school construction portion of this website.

2/5/03 – Went to the recruiting offices for all four of the armed forces.  The purpose of these visits was to ascertain if our curriculum design might hinder students from joining the armed forces upon completion of our program.  The Army and Marines’ recruiters both stated that they could join.  The Navy and the Air Force stated that their would be further stipulations before they would be admitted, namely, 12 academic college units attained prior to enrollment.

2/11/03 – Spoke to Ernie Acosta, Director of Accounting and Payroll Services for Alvord Unified School District.  The purpose of this interview was to discuss the formation of a budget and the methods available to fund such an endeavor.  Based on the conversation, I found out that based on the projection that 2200 students would be attending the school, 93% actual ADA would result in approximately 9.4 million dollars being funded to the school.  Based on these projections, a simple budget was created.
2/5/03 – On this date I began series of e-mail conversations with people who work both in the state financial offices and also the state curriculum departments in an effort to find out if we would receive their blessing in forming such a school.  I received confirmation from both departments that we could receive state funding for such an alternative school such as this.
